
Friars Primary Foundation School 

Friday 10th February 2023 

A huge thank you to everyone who attend-
ed the Children’s Mental Health Team 

Building Challenge afternoon yesterday. It 
was enjoyed by many and the theme of 

‘Let’s Connect’ was celebrated by all. Photo-
graphs on page 4 showcase the event. 

Thank you to Sarah and the adults in school 
who ran events and served refreshments. 

Our sports leaders also came 3rd in a bowl-
ing tournament this week. Well done to all 
who took part—photos are on page 3. We 

will have more information on pupil leaders 
in future newsletters. 

Have an enjoyable half term and we look 
forward to seeing all children on Monday 

20th February. 

Our stars of the week for the last two 
weeks are: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

 

24th Feb – Y3 start swimming 

1st March – Pupil Review Day / Parent  

Consultations SCHOOL CLOSED 

2nd March- NEU STRIKE  

13th March— Y5 Trip to All Hallows by The 
Tower of London 

 

 

 

Tel: 020 7207 1807  email: office@friars.southwark.sch.uk Web: www.friars.southwark.sch.uk Twitter: @FriarsSE1 

  Attendance Lates Total Points 

Year 1 38 18 250 

Year 2 33 21 150 

Year 3 23 20 250 

 Year 4 14 9 275 

Year 5 1 9 1125 

Year 6 9 8 850 

Punctuality 

After half– term , if your child arrives late to 
school ie after 9.00am, you will have to bring 

your child in to school and fill in a late slip  
giving the reason your child is late. It is      

important you do this so we can make sure 
they are marked in on the register.  

Children miss lots of learning time through 
being late.  

Overall whole school attendance 

for week beginning: 06/02/2023      

 91.39% 

1st Place Attendance: Y5 

1st Place Punctuality:  Y6 
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Nursery  

Year Six 

In Nursery we listened to the 
story ‘The Train Ride.’ We 

painted our own pictures of a 
train thinking  about the 

shapes we could see.  

On the train the girl 
sees lots of things 

through the window. 
What can you see from 

your window?  

2D shapes  

Can you describe these 
shapes? What is the same/
different about a square 

and rectangle? Can you find 
some shapes to draw around 

a make a picture?  

We have enjoyed     
learning about different 
types of transport. What 
is your favourite type of 

transport?  

In art, we took time to ap-
preciate different examples 
of textile art. We then made 
our own textiles using felt 
fibres.  

Inspired by Darwin’s finches we investigated other 
forms of bird adaptation in science. We tested differ-
ent foot shapes in water and found that webbed feet 
were best for swimming.  



Sports Leaders Bowling Competition 

 
On Wednesday, 8 children from Year 4 to Year 6 went to a bowling            
competition at Surrey Quays. They made it to the final and came 3rd. Well 
done    everyone who took part and thank you to Sharmin and Daniel for taking 
them and supporting them.  



Children’s Mental Health Team Building Challenges 

Let’s Connect! 


